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What Should Schools Do Now?  A New Checklist!

 Remove the 2024 Title IX policy and grievance procedures from website
 Post the 2020-based grievance procedures to the website and start following 

them
– For any ongoing investigations, check with legal counsel

 Readopt the 2020 Title IX policy and grievance procedures at next board 
meeting

 Ensure all members of the Title IX Team have received training on the 2020 
grievance procedures and other required topics 

 Post the 2020 training materials and revised Title IX statement to website
 Update Title IX language in employee and parent handbooks at next revision 




